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Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary
Filings:https://www.pes.ontarioenergyboard.ca/eservice/
E-mail:boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca
Fax:416-440-7656

Re:Dufferin Wind Power Inc. (“DWPI")

Application for Authority to Expropriate Land to Construct, Operate and Maintaln
Certain Transmission and Distrlbution Facilities

Board File No. £B-2013-0268

October 12, 2013

We are affected landowners. Qur property is situated across the road from lands
Owned by Mark Atkinson, which DWPI has applied to expropriate. DWPI plans to
Construct a 230kv above ground power transmission line 100m from our house
and 20m from our property line on the Mark Atkinson farm. This is totally
unacceptable. The participants in the wind farm are not as close as this. There
was no discussion with us, just plain disregard for us as to the location of the line.
We are very concerned about these high voltage power lines being so close to our
Residence. Studies have proven high levels of EMF from power lines have serious
and harmful! effects on human heaith.

We know our property value will drop considerably and our landscape will forever
be changed with huge transmission power lines and turbines should this line go
in.

The DWPI project is not wanted in this area. From Melancthon Township , to the
Town of Shelburne and the County of Dufferin, all have expressed their
opposition.

Thankyou for listening to our concerns, and we ask that the Ontario Energy Board
deny DWPI| permission to expropriate.
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Sincerely,

Lyle and Judy Clayton
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